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Good afternoon  
 
This week has seen us working on our plans to implement the DfE guidelines on reopening schools; this is  proving to 
be a complex process to ensure that we have all the appropriate safety measures in 
place. At present I am working with my fellow school leaders across the MAT, the 
TG staff and governors to complete our risk assessment; once complete this will 
enable us to understand what provision we are able to offer. I will be writing to you 
all next week to update you. On behalf of all the TG staff, I would like to thank you 
all for the unwavering support and appreciation you have shown us during this    
difficult time.   
 
Teams Class Catch-Ups 
Next week’s Catch-up sessions will be at the following times: 
 
Tuesday 19th May Class 3 Year 3 1:00, Year 4. 2:00 
 
Wednesday 20th May    Class 1 Green team – 1.30pm; Blue team – 2pm, and Red team – 2.30pm 
and Class 4 Year 5 10:00; Year 6 11:30 
 
Thursday 21st  May Class 2 Year 1 10:00, Year 2 11:00  
 
Teams Home Learning Assignments 
Once again we would like to say a huge thank you to all the children who have shared learning 
with their teachers through their Class Teams Assignments tab. It gives all the teachers a real 
boost to be able to connect with the children and provide feedback directly on their endeavours.  
We would encourage all families to support their children to share one thing each week with their class teacher as this 
is an invaluable means of maintaining their connections during the time we are not together in school. What you share 
can be linked to the learning projects or, if you have been following your own interests, you are also able to upload 
your own photos and files to the assignments page using the  + add work at the bottom of the page. By doing so 
through assignments, it helps staff to be able to respond to the children.  
Please note that once an assignment has been submitted, the option of adding work is no longer available for that 
week’s assignment. If you wish to add more after ‘turn-in’, or have accidentally submitted it too soon, just email your 
class teacher who will then return the work; once it is complete, just turn it in again.  
 

White Rose Maths 
 
If any families are unable to print the White Rose maths work sheets, please contact school and we 
can arrange paper copies for you to collect. Worksheets for all year groups are available on the TG 
families Team page. 
 

 
 
 
Spring Bank Holiday  
School will be fully closed to all children on Monday 25th May. 
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